From: Bobpressle” .
Posted At: Sunday, March 30, 2003 4:04 PM
Conversation: Do-Not-Call Fees '

' Posted To: FeeRule
Subject: ‘Do-Not-Call Fees

Telemarketers should pay for the do-not-call program and protection from this invasion of individual privacy. It
should not be the fi nanclal responsubnlnty of individuals or tax payers to provide the ability to say "thanks but no
thanks."

It is my opinion that fee speech is an individual right and not a corporate prlvﬂege to those seeking financial gain.
If such a move will devastate the Telemarketing Industry then the answer is simple, the public does not approve
of this type of intrusion into their home and is seekmg relief.

Bob Pressley
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From: Bobpressicy iminmmf
Posted At:  Sunday, March 30, 20034:09PM
Conversation: Do-Not-Call Fees ' '

‘Posted To: FeeRule -

Subject: Re: Do-Not-Call Fees
Piease remove my home contact information before placing on the FTC web site. - o

Thanks, Bob






